
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 18th June 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
High Temperatures and Active Uniform/ PE Kit 

 
We are due to experience high temperatures for the remainder of the school year so we are requesting 
that children come to school in their James Dixon PE kit every day until the end of term. Please see the 
images below for a reminder of our expectations for Active Uniform/PE kit. 

Your child may wear a combination of any of the items below. Please do not send children to school in 
football tops, alternatives to the official James Dixon active uniform or alternative colours.  

 

 

 

Option 1: James Dixon Active Uniform Option 2: A cobalt blue t-shirt and either black or navy shorts 

 

Your child must wear trainers which are suitable for outdoor sporting activities when wearing their Active 
Uniform or PE kit. No open toed shoes are allowed. Children should not bring coats, jackets or jumpers to 
school during this weather. 

We will continue to remind children of the sun safe message and will of course provide water throughout 
the day. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 
KMinnott 
Kevin Minnott 
Head of School 

 


